

Glenwood Leadership Academy
901 Sweetser Avenue, Evansville, Indiana 47713
Phone (812) 435-8242 Fax (812) 435-0978
www.evscschools.com/glenwood

Dear GLA Parents & Guardians,

We are so excited to begin our 2022-2023 school year! We have missed seeing our bullpups and families! This is a friendly reminder that Glenwood Leadership Academy is a dress for success school. Therefore, please adhere to our school uniform policy listed below. There is one important change to our dress code policy for this school year. Students are allowed to wear their spirit shirts in place of a uniform shirt. This includes GLA shirts or other community partner apparel.

All other dress for success policies will remain the same.

Warm Weather Items

- Shirts
 - o Type: collared button down or polo shirt, long or short sleeved, undershirt can be worn under approved shirt
 - o Colors: any solid color
 - o Logo: small logo acceptable (up to 2 inches); school logo is permitted
 - Spirit wear shirts (GLA, sports, programs, or community partners)
- Shorts (including capris, skirts, dresses)
 - Type: uniform styleLength: knee lengthColors: khaki, navy, black
- Pants
 - o Type: uniform style (worn at natural waist)
 - o Colors: khaki, navy or black
- **Footwear:** any closed toe and closed back
- Headwear: no hats or other head coverings

Cool Weather Items (Sweaters and Pullovers)

- o Type: hoodless sweater, vest, zip up fleece, softshell or cardigan worn with a collared button down or polo shirt underneath
- o Colors: any solid color
- o Logo: small logo acceptable (up to 2 inches); school logo is permitted

If you have questions or need any clothing support, please contact the office or our school social worker at 812-435-8242.

DeVon Simon, Assistant Principal